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To: All staff, Residents and Families Whiddon Narrabri Robert 

Young & Jessie Hunt 

 

From: Sally Renshaw, Regional General Manager Residential Care Far West 

Date: 12 July 2023  

Subject: Leadership Changes – Acting DCS Whiddon Narrabri  

Ref: 11.07.23 Announcement  

 
 
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
I am pleased and delighted to advise that Renuka Saru our DDCS at Whiddon Narrabri will be stepping 
in to the role of Acting DCS for the remainder of Sara Cameron’s leave.  
 
Renuka will be well supported by our experienced and committed teams at both Robert Young and 
Jessie Hunt including our CCC’s Gladys Apostol & Carla Aurelio who will continue to lead and support 
the clinical teams with Renuka’s support at both locations. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Colin McDonald for his leadership over the past few 
months and wish him well as he moves in to his new role as DCS at Whiddon Largs. 
 
I will continue my frequent visits to Narrabri and will provide remote support as needed to the team. 
 
If you wish to discuss this or anything else regarding our homes in Narrabri please do not hesitate to 
call me on 0436 659 935. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Sally Renshaw 
Regional General Manager Residential Care Far West 


